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KU is such a beautiful place to work!

You make a difference
in the success of Information Services
and of KU.

As ‘you transition to a different work space
and possibly work group,

please take pride in your accomplishments -
past, present and future.

Even though during times of change,

it may seem like you are not appreciated,

you are appreciated.
You and your co-workers are what
make IT and IS and KU

a great place to be.

The KU mission cannot be accomplished

without dedicated employees
like you.

Welcome to your new environment.
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